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Dr. C. F. Martin,
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McGill University.

Dear Sir,

Re Vaccination.

Subsequent to our conference with Dr.J.A. 

îïicholson, I sent out a circular letter to all students 

who had not been vaccinated, and requested than to re­

port before March 1st.

One hundred and thirty of the One hundred 

and forty-seven who had not been vaccinated reported, 

and on March 4th. I wrote Dr.Nicholson and sent him a 

list of the students concerned, requesting that he 

advise them that this matter must be attended to with­

out further delay.

Yours faithfully,

ASL:C.


